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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

The public is hereby informed that the High 

Commission for the Republic of Cameroon will be 

closed from Friday 25 August 2017 to Monday 28 

August 2017 on the occasion of the public holidays in 

Cameroon and in the United Kingdom.  

 

Normal service will resume on Tuesday, 29 August 
2017. 
 
                                       London, 21 August 2017. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Anna MBUR TASHA 
Minister Counsellor 

Chargé d’Affaires a.i. 
 
 
 

 


